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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 11:46 AM
To: 'D.M. Livermore'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Jadi Singh
Subject: RE: Water Well - 10 Grantline Rd.

Hi Ardi, 
It is good to hear that you have made progress on the water well and a location.  The lack of a response to our 
August 29, 2017 directive letter to you is the one item that has largely stopped work at the site.  Due to the lack 
of a response for over one year, ACDEH has been considering moving the case towards closure as a vacant 
property, with no development.  The cleanup of vacant sites is not required to be as stringent, and much higher 
levels of contamination can be left in the ground safely.  Such a letter notifying you and your stakeholders of 
this due to the lack of a response for over a year, is on my to do list for the site, but is late.  I will attempt to 
prioritize this.  I want to make sure you are aware, if you are still planning to develop the site in the near term, 
ACDEH must receive written responses from you to that effect.  As you are aware without water the site is not 
developable.  It is very important that if you have identified a well location and have found good water, then you 
must let everyone know by providing a report that identifies the location, state that the water flow is sufficient 
for the development, and must provide the results of the analytical testing, at a minimum.  This is the written 
response ACDEH is requesting just above. 
 
In regards to a meeting, one is not currently scheduled and Dilan is out through next week.  I think it best if you 
provide the report requested above to all, and then it would make some sense to have the meeting as there will 
have been a change in the status of the development and case.  I’m not sure if you are aware, but Carryl 
MacLeod has been transferred off the site and a new Chevron case manager, Shelby Lathrop, has been 
assigned to the case for Chevron.  A meeting would also provide a chance for everyone to meet Shelby. 
 
Let me know if you have questions, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Geologist, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist  
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 

From: D.M. Livermore [mailto:dmbasmatirice@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 9:47 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>; Jadi 
Singh <jadisingh98@gmail.com> 
Subject: Water Well ‐ 10 Grantline Rd. 

 
Hi Mark: 
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Hope all is well. 
The past few months, we were focused on the location for the New Water Well and was able to trill and 
locate Good Water supply. The water is Clear. Water sample is scheduled to be tested at a Lab and also 
measuring Water supply for GPM. 
Will you please advise of your next availability to meet and discuss plan to proceed. 
I would appreciate you to contact Chevron to attend at the next meeting and where they are with Dilans 
schedule and plan for site closer. 
Please feel free to contact me to confirm day and time to meet. 
Regards, 
 
Ardi Onsori 
925-413-4400 
 
 
 


